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DIMITRI ADLOFF NAMED TO COLORADO LAWYERS FOR THE ARTS (CoLA) 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Denver, Colorado – Otten Johnson Robinson Neff + Ragonetti PC (Otten Johnson) is pleased to 
announce that Dimitri Adloff has been named to the board of directors of Colorado Lawyers for the 
Arts (CoLA).  

Dimitri is an associate with Otten Johnson, where he represents banking, real estate, development 
and business clients in connection with their commercial disputes. While his practice includes all 
varieties of commercial litigation, over the past several years he has concentrated on representing 
clients in connection with complex loan disputes and workouts. Fluent in Russian, Dimitri is proud 
to be able to provide legal counsel to both English- and Russian-speaking clients. He currently 
serves on the firm’s PR & Marketing Committee and Recruiting Committee. He is also a member of 
the 2012 class of Colorado Business Committee for the Arts’ (CBCA) Leadership Arts program. 

 “Congratulations to Dimitri as he continues his involvement in arts organizations and expands his 
leadership role in that arena,” says Jim Johnson, Otten Johnson’s managing director. 

CoLA was created in 1979, with a mission to build on the volunteerism of the legal community and 
nurture a legacy of educational and legal excellence. The 501(c)3 provides services to the arts 
community through the contributions, technical assistance and volunteerism of individuals and 
groups throughout Colorado. CoLA’s mission is to help artists and arts organizations succeed on 
their own creative abilities so that success or failure does not hinge on legal pitfalls. For more 
information about CoLA, please visit the organization’s website at 
www.coloradolawyersforthearts.org. 

Otten Johnson is a leading commercial law firm in Colorado, highly regarded for its real estate and 
land use practices. Our attorneys work with clients in a wide array of industries, with a particular 
emphasis on finding real world, business-minded solutions. In the real estate industry, Otten 
Johnson's clients include owners, developers, builders, investors, banks and financial institutions, 
commercial tenants, managers and brokers, whether in the multi-family, residential subdivision, 
office, retail, hotel and resort, mixed-use, or industrial sectors. The firm provides legal services 
related to real estate and business transactions, financing, land use and entitlement matters, urban 
renewal and other public/private partnerships, mergers and acquisitions, tax, eminent domain, 
regulatory compliance, workouts, restructuring, bankruptcy, and commercial litigation. For more 
information about Otten Johnson Robinson Neff + Ragonetti PC, please contact Heather Baker at 
hbaker@ottenjohnson.com or visit our website: www.ottenjohnson.com. 
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